
PUBLIC PARTICIPATION MEETING COMMENTS 

 

10. Properties located on a portion of 3105 Bostwick Road and Block 172, 33M-562, Talbot 

Village Phases 5 and 6 (39T-14506/Z-8436) 

 

 Richard Zelinka, Zelinka Priamo Limited – advising that the plan that is before the 

Committee tonight is a logical planned extension to the existing Talbot community; 

pointing out that the Talbot community, as Ms. Pasato, Senior Planner, Development 

Services, spoke to you about is innovative, it is well designed and has been well 

received by the public; identifying that the current phase that is before you is one that 

went quite smoothly; noting that they felt that there were no new issues here because 

the approach that had been taken through the previous phases which is carried through 

here; noting that they did have one hiccup which was a request by the public school 

board, the Thames Valley District School Board, for a school site late in the process 

identifying that; thanking staff for working with them to accommodate that in the plan in a 

manner that met everyone’s needs; expressing support for the staff recommendation; 

asking only that, as part of the review of standards, that the land owner and developer 

be included in that discussion but they think that it is quite alright to be reviewing that; 

and, indicating that this plan has been in the works for a long time and there has been a 

lot of changes in London during that time and there is no issue with having a review. 

 Patty Ciufo, 88 Chesley Avenue – enquiring about the waterway that is running north to 

south and what will happen to it. 


